Information and Resources for Employers:

New information for restaurant, bar and other hospitality businesses affected by the closures
announced on March 16.

We know that many Minnesota businesses have taken extraordinary measures to offer
telework, paid leave, and other options to their employees during this time of uncertainty.

If your workers apply for unemployment benefits, we will let you know.
See the link below for helpful employer information.

https://mn.gov/deed/newscenter/covid/employers/
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